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New Orleans East Hospital announces the appointment of new CMO  

Candace S. Robinson MD., named Chief Medical Officer 

 
The New Orleans East Hospital is pleased to announce Candace S. Robinson, MD as Chief 
Medical Officer​. Dr. ​Robinson​ has been a part of the New Orleans East Hospital family since 
July 2014, and previously served as Staff Physician, and most recently as Emergency 
Department Medical Director.  
 
“Our staff is pleased to have Dr. Robinson assume the role of CMO of New Orleans East                 
Hospital,” said Dr. Takeisha Davis, President and CEO of New Orleans East Hospital. “We are               
confident in her ability to be a ​li​aison between our medical staff and hospital administration. She                
will ensure safe, effective, and efficient delivery of quality healthcare that is consistent with the               
mission and vision of New Orleans East Hospital.”  
 
Dr. Robinson brings more than ten years of medical experience having served as a Clinical and                
Adjunct Professor of Practice, Staff Physician, Assistant Medical Director of Emergency           
Department, as well as Medical Director of Emergency Department. ​She earned both a             
Bachelor's and Master's Degree from Xavier and Tulane University. ​Dr. Robinson is certified by              
the American Board of Emergency Medicine, the Louisiana State Board of Medical Examiners,             
and serves on a variety of New Orleans East Hospital committees. 
 
"I am excited for the opportunity to carry on the responsibility of being Chief Medical Officer,”                
Robinson said. “I look forward to continuing my career with my New Orleans East Hospital               
family." 
 
New Orleans East Hospital, under LCMC Health Network, is celebrating five years of providing              
healthcare with extraordinary care. Since opening its doors on July 14, 2014, New Orleans East               
Hospital has steadily increased services and responded to the need for a full-service hospital for               
residents in New Orleans East. For more information on the New Orleans East Hospital, please               
contact us at 504-592-6551 or visit www.noehospital.org. 
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